
19th Aug 2019

Prof. Sheng-En Fang

School of Civil Engineering, Fuzhou University

Re: Invitation to present your work at APVC2019 to be held in Sydney, Australia

Dear Prof. Fang,

The University of Technology Sydney (UTS) will be hosting the 18th Asia-Pacific Vibration
Conference (APVC2019) in Sydney from 18th to 20th November 2019. This conference
provides an opportunity for researchers and engineers to share their cutting-edge research,
discuss new theories and to explore the latest technologies related to vibration engineering.
More information about the conference is available at www.apvc2019.org.

We thank you very much for your submission to the APVC2019 conference. It is our great
pleasure to inform you that your submission entitled “Efficient Bayesian Procedure for
Structural Damage Evaluation” (paper 124) has been accepted for oral presentation at the
conference. Once your full paper has been submitted and has completed the peer review
process, it will be included in the conference proceedings to be published by Springer and
indexed by SCI. We congratulate you on your achievement in this research work.

We are honoured to invite you to attend APVC2019 conference to present your work. We
hope that you will kindly accept this invitation. We are looking forward to seeing you in
November 2019, in beautiful Sydney, Australia.

Yours Sincerely,

Assoc. Prof. JC Ji and Dr Benjamin Halkon,

Co-chairs for APVC2019
School of Mechanical and Mechatronic Engineering
University of Technology Sydney (UTS)
15 Broadway, Ultimo, NSW, Australia
Office: +61 (0) 2 9514 2677; +61 (0) 2 9514 9442
Emails: Jin.Ji@uts.edu.au; Benjamin.Halkon@uts.edu.au
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